






We believe that the proposed development would be discreet, hidden from view of the front of the Hall
and on a structure previously described as having “little or no value in terms of the historic fabric of the
listed building”.  There are several EV charging points installed elsewhere on the estate and use of these
is an important aspect of the Government's transition to sustainable fuels.


